
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTTINGHAM PLANNING BOARD 

Public Hearing 

 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday July 8, 2015 commencing at 7:00 PM, in Conference Room 1 at the Municipal 

Town Office, to discuss a recommended change to the Zoning Ordinance.   

 

 

 

 

Case #P15-004-SIT Application from James S. & Linda R. Fernald for acceptance, compliance 

review, and final approval of site plan review to allow the construction of one 30,000 gallon 

earthen berm propane tank for retail sales for Rymes Heating.  The property in question is 

located at 240 Stage Road and is identified as Tax Map 29 Lot 8-1. 

 

 

 

 

Documents pertaining to the hearing are available at the  

Municipal Town Office and the Town Website. 

  Questions? Contact the Land Use Clerk, JoAnna Arendarczyk at (603) 679-9597 ext. 1  

Mail written comments to the Nottingham Planning Board 

 PO Box 114, Nottingham, NH  03290  

 

THE PUBLIC IS ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND 
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